
Library Board of Directors Meeting 

Salem Free Public Library 

Tuesday, August 9, 2022 at: 7:00 pm 

The Library Board of Directors Meeting for August 9, 2022 has been cancelled.  

 The next meeting of the Library Board of Directors will be held on Tuesday, September 13, 

2022 at 7 pm. 

  

 


